
Bromsgrove District Council – 19th May 2021 
Member Questions 

 
 

1. From Councillor K. Van Der Plank 

Question for the Leader of the Council 

 

On 20th March a new ‘Welcome Back Fund’ was announced by 

Government to help boost the look and feel of high streets and prepare for 

the safe return of shoppers. I see from the government website that 

Bromsgrove have been allocated £88,668. Please can the leader tell me 

how this fund is going to be used and how we are going to make sure it 

reaches all of our high streets – especially those on the outskirts of our 

district, not just the main Bromsgrove town centre. 

 

2. From Councillor A. English 

Question for the Portfolio Holder for Planning and Regulatory 

Services 

 

Could the Portfolio Holder for Planning and Regulatory Services please 

inform the council of how many Planning Enforcement cases we have 

active at the moment and how many are more than two years old? 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 


